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Congratulations to the 
Diamond Children that 
are learning at home:- 
 
Reception:- Hattie   
             McGregor         
             Kolby Tandy 
Year 1:- Jack Wintle 
             Jack Harris 
Year 2:-Oscar Godwin 
             Reuben Scott 
Year 3:- Zach Evans 
             Leo VanZyl 
Year 4:- Sara Kairisa 
             Gracie Baker 
Year 5:- Briony Tandy 
             Ophelia Johnson 
Year 6:- Ryan VanZyl 
             Ellie Evans 
 
Children in school will be 
rewarded in school in 
‘Bubble Diamond 
Assembly.’ 
 

Dear Parents 

All the teachers have been impressed with the quality of work on 

Seesaw and want to support you. If you haven’t uploaded anything 

recently please do. We have some really creative parents and you are 

doing a fantastic job. Hopefully, the purpose of PAWS has been 

understood and in times like these it becomes even more important 

that we value the education in interacting with our children through 

baking, gardening, reading games and learning life skills. These stretch 

far beyond the guidance on a PAWS sheet and give you the confidence 

to do what is right for you and your children., As well as supporting 

the year groups back in school we are busy making plans for the whole 

school return in September. School will be closed over the summer 

holidays so that teachers all return for the academic year well planned 

for addressing the needs for all your children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Results  of  Risk Assessment. 

A formal risk assessment was carried out today and the following 
points were considered: 

 The number of staff available –  
 1 isolating following a minor operation 

 The rooms available  - 8 bubbles in 7 rooms + hall 
 The number of keyworker children attending – The numbers 

have risen significantly. We are now FULL and cannot 
accept any additional Key Workers children. (2 Bubbles) 

 The number of children wanting to join the current bubbles 
– There is space and adequate teacher/TA’s from  
 June 22nd-Yr1  (Bubble 2A/2B and Year 6 (Bubble 3A/3B) 
 June 29th for Reception (Bubble 1A/1B) 

 Health and Safety procedures have been followed – Yes.  
There have been 17 children/ teachers sent for testing in 
the county. There has been 1 positive test result. None have 
been positive here at Castle Hill. 

 As a result we are able to offer places to Year 1 and Year 6 
children wanting to return to school on 22nd June. Please 
ensure you have made your decision known to the school 
office. Please note, there will be no other chance to join 
the year group before September. 

Reception children can join from 29th June. Please share your 
decision by Friday 26th June at the latest by phoning the office. 

 

Big Write: Let me tell you 

about...... (An information 

report which can be 

topic/Science related - 

anything they have learned 

throughout year). 


